From: Brian and Bobbie

Sent: Monday, 29 August 2016 21:56:03 (UTC-06:00) Central Time (US & Canada)
To: PUC

Subject: Prevailing Winds docket number EL16-022

PUC Commissioners:
| am writing as a proponent to the Prevailing Winds docket number EL 16-022.

South Dakota is known for its abundance of wind. | am glad to be able to invest in a project that will be able to
utilize our wind.

With the coal industries being shutdown, we (citizens of the United States) are going to have to use the
resources that we have available

to us to produce electricity. Wind energy is a very GREEN source.

It would be great to have another wind farm in South Dakota for the graduates of our technical colleges to get
employment in the Energy

Production and Transmission fields. This project will allow more graduates to stay in South Dakota.

Thank you Chris, Kristie, and Gary,

Brian Bach

Watertown, SD 57201





